
BIKE PATH MEETING- 11/29 
 
present: Karen Delaney, Carla Eilo, Mavis Miller, Dean Dietrich 
 
Yesterday’s meeting was very productive.  Here is my list of what we accomplished / decided.  If I 
left anything out let me know. 
 
1) The size of the pamphlet will mirror the revised Walking Tour Map- "rack card friendly" 
 
2) Start / end of all routes will be the Train Station- Parking locations will be identified so riders 
can do segments 
 
3) Suggested Routes (map attached) will include loops with spurs 
 
Loops  
 Club Loop (yellow) 
 River Loop ( red squiggly) 
 Whiteface Inn (blue) 
 
Spurs 
 Stagecoach Rock 
 John Brown’s 
 Loj Road 
 Bear Cub 
 Mt. Whitney 
 
4) Karen will write a description of the difficulty levels 
 
5) Mileages will be marked with distances between chosen points ( * ) 
 
5) Mavis will start researching map formats 
 
6) Carla, Bev, and Dean will work on identifying locations (some are included in the preliminary 
map) 
 
7) Mavis will set up a dropbox to upload information 
 
8) Publication starts with the spring session of the Computer Class at Northwood (March).   We 
should have all the information available by then.   The “kick-off” will be a presentation by our 
committee to the students. 
 
9) Our group will meet in late February to review / edit information from the dropbox and develop 
the presentation for the Northwood Students 


